
 
 

February 24, 2015 

 

 

 

Alderman Joe Davis, Sr. 

City of Milwaukee Common Council 

200 East Wells Street, Room 205 

Milwaukee, WI 53202 

 

Dear Alderman Davis, Sr.: 

 

As the Commissioner of the City of Milwaukee Health Department (MHD), I am designating Tiffany Barta, 

RN as my representative to Milwaukee’s Sister Cities Committee replacing Eric Gass, PhD. Mrs. Barta is the 

MHD’s Director of Nursing/Chief Nursing Officer, responsible for nursing practice, policy and serves as the 

departmental liaison to Schools of Nursing and Allied Health.  Her contact telephone number is (414) 286-

6404.  

 

Please feel free to contact Mrs. Barta directly.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Bevan K. Baker, FACHE 

Commissioner of Health 


